
Grazeley and housing numbers

One of the issues I am pursuing with the government is the question of how
many extra houses we are going to need in the next local plan period. As the
government has promised to cut net inward migration, and will have the powers
to do so once we have left the EU, I am asking them to revise their future
projections. The Housing Minister is currently looking into this issue.

Meanwhile the Council has recalculated its current figure for housing need
and discovered it should be lower than the figure they have been using. This
is helpful progress. It is most important we do not exaggerate the need or
place unreasonable stress on our infrastructure and countryside. There are
plenty of housing permissions to build outstanding to meet any sensible view
of need for the current plan period. Grazeley and the other options being
examined relate to the period of the next local plan which has still to be
determined.

http://www.government-world.com/grazeley-and-housing-numbers/

